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102 N. Second Street, Norton, Kansas — Phone 785-877-3333
NORTON AUTO SUPPLY

See Us for Your
Truck & Camper

Supplies

Norton Fuel and
Propane Service

YOUR LOCAL
BOTTLE FILL

STATION

Stop in and Let Rick Schwab and
Bob Neff Take Care of You!

N F S 

N P S
206 N. Jones, Norton, KS — 785-877-3218

TOLL FREE 800-953-4985

CAMPER AND
BARBECUE GRILL

CYLINDERS
FILLED HERE

313 W. MAIN STREET, NORTON, KS — PHONE 785-877-2422

Main Street
IGA

See Us for All of Your Camping
     Food and Drink Supplies

Beer, Ice, Pop, Chips,
Lunchmeat, Chesters Chicken,

Fruit and Numerous Other Snacks

Welcome Hunters and Fishermen
Charles Worden
Melissa Schoen

ATTORNEYS AT LAW
WORDEN LAW OFFICE

213 S. Kansas, P.O. Box 427, Norton
Phone: 785-877-3086
Fax: 785-877-3506

Park director retires after
47 years of service

It is with a degree of sadness and anticipation for the future that I announce my retirement, effective December 13, 
2010 and take this important step in my life.

During my 47 year career, 17 years with KS, 7 years with Utah, 19 years with Idaho, and 4 years with Michigan--I 
have been blessed and extremely proud to have been part of programs truly dedicated to public service and to the 
preservation of what we like to call America’s State Parks. I am especially proud of the many accomplishments of 
KDWP and of each of you for your extraordinary efforts to make Kansas state parks second to none.

I have been afforded the opportunity to work with some of the most dedicated and caring people that truly believe 
in what we do. We are fortunate that Kansas has many world class natural and cultural resources, but it is every staff 
member and volunteer that make them special.

Because of your team work and individual efforts working closely with volunteers, Wildscape, and the Friends of 
KS State Parks, we are able to meet visitors’ expectations of excellent customer service. Nowhere is this demonstrated 
better than in Kansas state parks. With customer service, resource protection and preservation included in our core 
value system, I am confident the KS Division of State Parks will continue to grow and move forward. Together we 
made a real difference in the lives of millions of people!

It is the intentions of the department to nationally advertise the position soon to all that meet or exceed the qualifi-
cations. The position will stay in Pratt. We hope that a selection can be made to allow an overlap of 4-6 weeks which 
will provide for a seamless transition. I encourage anyone with the qualifications to apply.

As December approaches, I know that there is still a lot to learn and many things yet to accomplish. When the day 
arrives that I am no longer a part of the park service team, I can truly say that the experiences I’ve had and the people 
I’ve had the privilege of meeting and working with are memories that will remain with me for the rest of my life. It 
has truly been a privilege and a humbling experience being your Director and I look forward to visiting you as I enjoy 
my retirement years visiting the best state parks in the nation.

 Sincerely, Jerry Hover, Director
Young  Riley Hager tries his hand at bow fishing. Goes to show 
you that is more then one way to filet a fish.
						       Courtesy photo 
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